
Friday 13th May 2016   

Newsletter  

                                       Alderley Edge Festival 
                                       A Great Success for WPS! 

F1 & F2 Trip to  Knowsley Safari Park 

Forms one and two enjoyed a brilliant, educational trip to 
Knowsley Safari Park yesterday. The trip provided a  
wonderful opportunity to really bring their science topics alive.  
 
The Sea Lion Show was a particular highlight featuring the  
incredibly talented and entertaining Arthur and Roger. Among 
the many animals we were lucky enough to see were: a  
dazzle of zebras, a barrel of monkeys and a pride of lions. The 
day conjured many 'magic moments' including stroking an owl, 
seeing a baby rhino and coming eye to eye with the majestic 
giraffes.  
 
A huge thank you to all the staff and our parent helpers.  
We are incredibly proud of the children's behaviour as they 
were a credit to School with members of the public  
commenting on how smart they looked and how well behaved 
they were.  

Last week the children had a very positive and enjoyable experience at the Alderley Edge Festival. All the  
children in Forms 2-6 performed brilliantly in the choir classes and we are delighted to share the good news 
that the Chamber Choir and the Form 2 & 3 Choir both won first place in their respective classes and a shiny 
cup to go with it! 
 

31 children took part in individual music classes, some of them competitive and others non-competitive. We 
are thrilled to announce 6 first places, 6 second places and 2 third places.  
 

In Speech & Drama we were very proud of the children from Reception to F6 who participated. The children all 
performed to an exceptional level, developing life skills in public speaking. We were  delighted to receive a 
super number of 1st, 2nd and 3rd places. 
 

Congratulations to ALL the children for excellent preparation, commitment and for representing WPS so well. 



What’s On Next Week? 

Monday 16th May 
 

Assessment Week 1 
PC Home Clothes Day 
12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm F3-F6 Chess Club 
12.35pm Violin/Recorders Group 
3.30-4.15pm Rec - F2 Cricket Club 
4.00-5.00pm Orchestra 
 

Tuesday 17th May 
 
12.35pm F1-F6 Spanish Club 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch ‘N Grow 
3.30-4.15pm Rec & F1 Tennis Club 
4.15-5.00pm F2,3 & 4 Tennis Club 
4.00-5.00pm F5  & F6 Sports Club 
 

Wednesday 18th May 
 

10.00am—12.00pm Open Morning 
10.40am F3-6 Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.30-4.00pm Rec-F2 Ballet 
 

Thursday 19th May 
 

9.00am Whole School Photograph 
12.35pm F5 & F6 Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
3.30-4.15pm Library Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F5 Maths Club 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Sports 
Club 
 

Friday 20th May 
 

12.35pm F5 & F6 Book Review 
Club 
12.35pm School Council 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children who have 

celebrated their birthday recently. 

 

Jemima F6 Imogen F4 Lysandre F2 

Stars of the Week 

Merits & Courtesies 

Silver Merit 
 

Well done to Raphael and Oliver in F1, Lysandre, Ayesha, 
Harry and William in F2 and Sophie in F4 who have all 

earned a silver merit badge this week.. 
 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to Paige in F2 who has earned a silver courtesy 
badge this week.  

 

 

Come to the Summer Fair 
Saturday 21st May 


